
                     

  

 

 

 

 Take One Picture 
Routines 

Physical Education 

Pear Class will have PE on 

Tuesday and Plum will have PE 

on Wednesday. Please bring 

your PE kit in to be kept in 

school. 

 
 

General Reminders 

Please make sure that your 

child has a named water 

bottle and jumper in school. 

As the weather is getting 

worse please make sure that 

your child has a coat and 

wellies every day as well. 

 

Reading at home: 

We will continue to change 

reading books once a week. 

Your child’s change day is on 

a label on the front of their 

reading record. 

Please try and listen to your 

child read AT LEAST 3 times 

a week. Remember for every 

2 times your child reads with 

an adult at home they 

receive a reading star, which 

is worth 10 house points. 

 

Maths Homework: 

Please continue to complete 

the weekly workouts. We will 

collect them in and mark 

them on a Friday. 
 

 

 

 

YEAR 1 
MISS BECKETT, MISS 

LEAKE, MRS BELL, MRS 

AMOR, MISS WOODMAN 

 

Welcome back year 1! We hope you enjoyed the break and are 

feeling ready for term 2. 

Our focus for this term is Take One Picture, we will be looking 

at an artifact, which will create discussion and help us 

investigate the following question: ‘How have toys and games 

changed?’ 

In maths, we will be focusing on developing our addition and 

subtraction skills. 

Reading is still very important and we aim for children to be 

heard by an adult as often as we can. All children are heard 

read five times a week in their phonics groups. You may see a 

comment or a stamp in their reading record to show this. 

You will find more details of the children’s leaning on the topic 

web and knowledge organizers which are also posted on the 

‘Comms’ page of the school website. 

If you have any questions or queries please communicate with 

us through Seesaw or via the school office. 

Thank you, 

Miss Beckett and Miss Leake 

 

 

Nativity: 
This term year 1 will be taking part in a Christmas 
production with Reception. Over the coming weeks, 
roles and costumes will be planned for the children. 
There will be a formal communication sent out to 
parents once roles have been allocated. 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


